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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 12:44 PM
To: 'patricia.hanratty@home-liberty.com'; Assistance Homeowners
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul); Seeger, Jim (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, 

Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, 
Vicki (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1536 Van Buren Ave.Making Finding Notice of Hearing.10-5-18
Attachments: 1536 Van Buren Ave.Making Finding Notice of Hearing.10-5-18.pdf

Importance: High

Hello Ms. Hanratty & Ms. Tobak, 
 
See attached letter in the above matter.  I apologize for the delay of this letter.  I thought a letter was sent already 
noticing the date of October 9th Legislative Hearing and City Council Public Hearing.  Due to the delay, if you need to 
have the matter continued, I will make the request to the hearing officer so that inspectors have a chance to review the 
case and inspect the property to determine where you are at in terms of rehabilitation of the structure.  If an inspection 
can be done on Monday, October 8, a continuance of the matter is not necessary. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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